
  
 
15th October 2020 
 
Dear Parents 
  
In last week newsletter I sent home our remote learning contingency plan, in the plan we agreed to provide 
resources for pupils to support their learning whilst at home and ensure that the work they are provided with is 
aligned to our school curriculum.  
 
We will be sending home Lockdown/Self isolation Learning Packs on Friday this week. These are a precaution and 
will only be used if children or families need to self-isolate or we have positive Coivd 19 case in school that 
requires whole Bubbles to isolate.  We are sending them home now as this will enable you have all the resources 
you need at the ready should need to self-isolate.   Please do not open them but store them in a safe place at 
home.  
 
Each pack contains a list of the contents on the front and is labelled with the relevant year group.    
 
If you are required to use these resources, it will be only under the direction of the class teacher.  The class 
teacher will set work on Class Dojo for your child to complete and you should photograph and upload the work 
daily.  Feedback will be provided daily, however, we can only do this if the work is uploaded in a timely manner 
and on the same day it is set.  We know that you are all very familiar with this process but are hoping that this will 
be even better for any Home Learning. 
  
Please be assured that we are not aware of any plans to close schools but are ensuring we can continue to 
provide the best solutions for your child’s learning if they are not able to be in school. 
  
Please do not open this pack unless you are instructed to do so by the Class Teacher. We will be asking for these 
packs to be returned unopened at the end of this academic year if they are not required as they will be used in 
future. If packs are not returned unopened when requested a charge will be made to replace the resources.   
  
We are really hoping that you will not need this pack at all but we have learnt over the last 6 months that it is 
better to be prepared rather than trying to respond in haste if a situation occurs. Please put the pack in a safe 
place at home, we hope we will be asking for its return next Summer having not been opened at all! 

 
Kind regards  
 
Suzanne Best  
 

Headteacher: Mrs Suzanne Best -B.Ed (Hons) 

Tel: 01494 713159 Email: office@gkcs.school 
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